
GRADE SEPARATIONGRADE SEPARATION
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: November 1, 2022    

Project Partners

 

		  Facebook @JurupaGradeSeparation		       Instagram @JurupaGradeSeparation

STAY CONNECTED  Construction Hotline 800.679.9570     www.JurupaGradeSeparation.com

Survey crews will be working near the Jurupa Road and Pedley Road 
intersection, please drive with caution. 
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Work continues on the retaining wall support system 
on Jurupa Road at Van Buren Boulevard. 

PROGRESS UPDATE 
• BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM

Crews continue working on the
Van Buren Boulevard bridge
support system and the retaining
wall support systems for the
Jurupa Road underpass. Crews
will be placing concrete on
Wednesday morning, Nov. 2,
beginning at 7 a.m. weather
permitting. Please watch for trucks
entering and exiting the job site.

• STORM WATER PUMP STATION
Contractors continue working on
interior improvements for the wet
well and valve vault structures.

• UTILITY WORK
Please watch for survey crews
during daytime work hours in
the area of the Jurupa Road and
Pedley Road intersection. Nighttime
potholing work will begin soon
near the intersection in preparation
for Pedley and Jurupa roads
improvements.

Crews installing waterproofing material for the retaining wall 
support system.


